Shedd Free Library

Washington, New Hampshire

Board of Trustees meeting March 18, 2013
The meeting was called to order at 5:08pm with Linda Marshall, Colleen Duggan, Lynn Hendrickson, Jo Ellen Wright, Brenda Gilliland, Becky Dulac and Al Bruno in attendance.  

Visitor:  Carolyn Russell was in attendance to inform us of issues regarding the park.  It seems the park has been plowed with a truck thereby destroying the walkway, damaging some plants and depositing lots of debris in the flowerbeds.  Carolyn will be attending the April 10 meeting of Parks and Rec to discuss these problems and has invited the trustees to attend as well.  

Secretary’s report:  accepted as printed.  It was suggested that the minutes be posted to the web site, Jo Ellen will look into this.

Treasurer’s report:  accepted and filed for audit.

Correspondence:   none.  

Librarian’s report: is attached.  Items of discussion:

· Well – the pump has been malfunctioning and the water level is very low.  We may need to look into a new drilled well.
· In light of the water problems, Carolyn suggested we look into getting a jug water dispenser.  Jo Ellen will research.
Unfinished business: 

· Patio – Lynn will retain responsibility for this project.

New business: 

· Elections – we voted Pat Liotta as Chairman, Al Bruno as Treasurer and Becky Dulac to serve as Secretary.  Keys and reference materials were turned over to the new trustees who were present.

· NHLTA Conference –takes place on May 20.  May 6 is the deadline for registration and all three new trustees plan to attend.  Lynn offered to go as well if the group would like a veteran escort.
Meeting was adjourned at 6:25 pm.

Next meeting:  Monday, May 13, 2013 at 5pm in the library.

Respectfully submitted, 

Lynn Hendrickson, Secretary

Shedd Free Library Board of Trustees

